COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET
October 25, 2020

Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office
of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.

Sunday, October 25: ETM (Early Teen Ministry) will meet at 7:30pm at First CRC for a scavenger hunt.

Tuesday, October 27: Sioux Center Christian School's Moms in Prayer group will meet at First CRC from 9:45-
10:45am in the Council Room. Contact Mel Klein (712-541-8694) with questions.

Tuesday, October 27: All grandmothers are invited to pray for their grandchildren from 10-11am at First CRC in the
upstairs Fireside Room. Contact Rachel Raih (712-441-0885) for more details as to whether we are meeting in person
or over technology. New women are always welcome!

Tuesday, October 27: A College and Career Moms in Prayer group will be meeting from noon - 1pm in the upstairs
Fireside Room at First CRC. New women are always welcome! Contact Rachel Raih for more details.

Tuesday, October 27: Hope Haven's 56th Annual Society Meeting will be held at 5:00pm. This year’'s meeting will be
held virtually. To attend, please visit this link: www.hopehaven.org/society-meeting. Society members will have the
opportunity to elect Board members, review recent audit and budgets, and receive the annual report on the ministry of
Hope Haven. Hope Haven is a society owned agency; therefore, you are encouraged to exercise your membership and
become involved in the business of Hope Haven.

Thursday, October 29: You're invited to join us at the combined Fall Banquet & Annual Meeting/Fall Auction with
dinner at 6:00pm at the Parkview Events Center of Rock Valley, IA. Due to COVID, we will not be inviting a ministry
partner to travel this year, but you will hear from many of them virtually! There will be a short business meeting. The
Fall Auction will be looking a bit different this year, as much of it will be online. There will be a Silent Auction at the
event and a complete list of online items will also be available. Reservations for the meal are necessary and can be
made by calling 712-476-2804 or emailing joeldw@)jfa-nwiowa.org. Please join us as we celebrate JFA ministry, both
past and future, as well as support JFA ministry through the auction! An offering will be taken for JFA ministry.

Thursday, October 29: The Unity Christian High School Music Department will present a Fall Music Festival. The
Orchestra and Symphonic Band will perform in the Knight Center at 7:00pm, and the Chorale, Knightsounds, and
Concert Choir will perform in the gym at 8:00pm. Seating will be limited, and social distancing will be encouraged.
Masks are encouraged but not required. A livestream will also be available for both performances.

Saturday, October 31: The lakota & Heartland Classis Online Virtual Safe Church Training will be held from 9-
11:30am. The information about the training can be found here.

Advance Announcement

New Life Reformed Church’s SCCS Legacy Team is selling frozen cookie dough that is cutout in Christmas shapes
(bell, stars, trees) as a fund raiser. They are sold by the dozen and are $5/dozen. Orders are due by November 5 and
the cookies will be ready for pickup and delivery on November 12. Orders can be placed many different ways: online
form (Order Form), email (kreditfamily@outlook.com) or text message (Roger @ 712-441-1669 or Niki @ 712-441-
2746).

Requested Announcements

From Western Christian High School:

- The Fall Bonanza has been a strong community building and fundraising event for Western Christian for 39 years,
inviting a multitude of generations to engage in and support the mission of our school. This year we will take a break
from an in-person gathering and auction. However, the need for your support remains the same!

- The Board of Western Christian High invites you to bid for and purchase items and gift cards, exclusively through our
online auction platform. The link to the online auction is on our website. The auction opens Friday, Oct. 30 at 1:00pm
and closes on Wednesday, Nov. 18 at 1:00pm. Auction proceeds benefit all students and all experiences.

- Meat orders are due no later than November 2. Order forms can be found on Western’s website at:
https://www.westernchristianhs.com.
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